





Dear Parents and Families,

Welcome to 2<sup>nd</sup> Grade at Hamilton Elementary! We've put together a list of supplies that your child will be using in second grade. It would be helpful if you could send the items in a plastic bag labeled with your child's name.

- Headphones (each child will need their own set)
- Expo dry erase markers
- Pencils (Ticonderoga #2 or USA Gold)
- Box of 24 Crayola crayons (please don't send larger boxes)
- Large block erasers
- Glue sticks
- Box of Ziploc Baggies (any size will help!)
- Box of tissues

Please send only the supplies on the list © We will provide the pencil case, notebooks and any folders they will need for the year. Students will not be using extra items like pencil sharpeners, markers, colored pencils, toy erasers, etc. Since we are very limited for storage space in the classrooms, extra items will be sent back home with your child.

We are looking forward to a fun and exciting year of learning! Thank you so much for your help in supporting your child's education!

Sincerely,

Miss Hollenbach, Mr. Kilmer, and Mrs. Staub ©





